
January 12, 2024

Reverence, Respect, 
Responsibility…What 
starts here can change 

the world.

Welcome back! As we kick off this new year, the entire faculty and 
staff at St. Patrick School would like to extend our gratitude to all of 
our wonderful families for their generosity this Christmas season. 
We ended first semester with a great mix of learning and fun. We 
started the semester without skipping a beat and completed MAP 
testing this week. Report Cards will be available online after school 
today, 1/12/24. We are looking forward to cheering on our Boys 
Basketball teams as they wrap up the regular season and enter post 
season play soon and our Girls Volleyball teams as they are just 
getting started. Please join us in praying for our 2nd graders as they 
prepare for their First Reconciliation this month. Catholic Schools 
Week kicks off Sunday 1/28/24. Our teachers are busy planning a 
fun week to celebrate our entire school community culminating in 
Family Fun Night on 2/3/24. We can’t wait to see you all there!



Christmas
Programs



STEM

5th & 6th Grade students 
designed a sleigh to carry toys 

down a zip line- without 
dumping any of them out!



Holiday
Fun

ALL ABOARD! We love Polar Express Day 
in Third Grade! The hot chocolate and 
candy canes are especially yummy!!!

BINGO MUSICAL
CHAIRSWith Mrs. Smith



Spirit 
Week

5th & 6th 
Grade 

really got 
into the 
Holiday 
Spirit 
week!





8th Grade Night Success vs D50

7th Grade  W 33-23       8th Grade  W 31-13

CONGRATULATIONS EIGHTH GRADERS

Cheerleaders: Abby H, Mariah N, Ava R, Madeline S, 
Catherine P, Lily L, Maryn J, & Mary C

Basketball Players: Bennet B, Coach (Bennet) E, Jayce H, 
David J, Edison T, Jude G, & Lucas B 

We are the Irish!
Come cheer on the 7th Grade Team @ REGIONALS

HOME in the SMA Gym on Saturday, Jan 20th @ 8:30AM

IRISH BOYS BASKETBALL ACTION



IRISH GIRLS VOLLEYBALL
CONGRATULATIONS

to the 5th & 6th grade girls volleyball team as they 
placed third in our 5th/6th grade home tournament 

Come cheer on the Irish
vs St Jude

Tuesday 1/23 @ 4:30PM
Sister Mary Ann Gym



            The mission of St. Patrick School is to foster the spiritual growth and 

academic life of its students, faculty, and staff and to teach children, with the 

cooperation of parents, a Catholic way of life.

Upcoming
Dates





St. Patrick School and Parish Community,

We did it again!!! State Champs!

We would like to thank the entire St. Patrick School and parish family for all of their support 

throughout the girls’ basketball teams’ runs to state.  This season was an amazing and 

challenging one, and it was filled with so many amazing moments down the stretch.  

I am sure no one will forget our regional championship games, especially the double OT 

game in 7th grade.  Both of our teams played as well as they could for their three games at 

state, and our fans were right there with them every step of the way.  

Every trip to the state tournament is a special one, but this year will long be remembered 

by all of us.  Two, undefeated state championships will be hard to ever top.  Thank you, 

again, for cheering on the Irish.

We could not have done this without all of you.  Thank you, especially to Father John and 

Father Bazi, Mrs. Smith, Kathy Werstein and all of our teachers/staff who helped make this 

all possible.  From the pep rallies in the gym, the special blessings at mass, and the many 

car loads full of students and parents, all of your work helped make this Championship 

season a reality. 

May you all have a blessed Christmas season!  We will see you next year, and maybe we 

can try to do it all over again!

                                            Sincerely,

  The Coaches and Players 
             of the 7th and 8th Grade 
             State Champions






